
Dear Mr. Tounget, 
 
1. 
With regard to the video at the C of A site, I noticed that the video  
for the meeting until 1 pm is posted, but it seems that the video for  
the meeting after lunch is not in the posted package. 
 
2. 
I live in North Austin, specifically in District 7 in the map in the  
Austin American Statesman article of 22 September 2013.  Now, assuming  
the Statesman's map is more or less accurate, I think this is an  
outstanding district for North Austin. 
 
I had not considered quite so "horizontal" a district for North Austin,  
but I think District 7 does a lot to keep our community of interest  
together.  I compliment the commissioners, and the boundaries of  
District 7 communicate to me that the commissioners have indeed been  
listening at the public hearings (I attended the hearing at the Little  
Walnut Creek Library). 
 
Best regards, 
Robert Meadows 
 
 
--  
Robert L. Meadows 


